
 

PTO Board Meeting Minutes 

 

Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2017 

In Attendance: Sister Mary Anne Sweeney, Jill Bentz, Erin Henderson, Jenny Sustak, 

Alisha Babish 

 

Opening Prayer  

Treasury Report – Jenny reported that over $17,000 was raised from the Fall 

Fundraiser. 

 

Fall Fundraiser – Erin provided a summary of the Fall Fundraiser. On-going discussion 

is needed for some possible new options for next year. 

 

Bingo Volunteers – There are more volunteers needed for the extra dinner nights. The 

cheese steak and fries dinner was a huge success. 

 

Coat Collection – Erin will put a reminder on Facebook and a school reach will be sent 

out.  

 

Christmas Store – Erin reported that a new company was booked. 

 

Ice Skating Party – Flyers will go out this week with the waiver. 

 

Sub Sale – Sister will coordinate with Father Sullivan as to available dates on the Parish 

calendar. 

 

Shoe Fundraiser – Holly DeAntonio found a fundraiser that could raise over $1,000.  

Sister will review the email to see if this is a possibility. 

 

Easter Candy Sale – Sister confirmed the date for the packets to go out, due date and 

pick up date.  

 

Adopt-a-Family – Sister Elizabeth and Jill will be taking responsibility for this assisted by 

Colleen Scollon.  Alisha will put the information in the Newsletter and Erin will put it on 

Facebook.  

 

PTO General Meeting – November 16 - the meeting topic will be committee updates.  

Erin will contact committee chairs to give updates. 

 

Next PTO Board Meeting – Monday, January 8, 2017 

 

 


